
Our Lady of Guadalupe Home for Girls 
Cane End, Mesopotamia 

St. Vincent and The Grenadines 
 

 
 
05th June, 2015 
 
 
SVG Helping Hands INC 
 
 
Dear Ms. Ellis, 
 
Our Lady of Guadalupe Home for Girls would like to thank you for your contribution of Barrels 
shipped to us to help towards the running of the home. 
 
Your contributions of household items, toiletries, school supplies,  clothing and household 
supplies will assist us tremendously. 
 
We wish God’s blessings on you and your staff. 
 
Grateful for your assistance and continued contribution. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Ms. Salene Dopwell 
Administrator 
Our Lady of Guadalupe Home for Girls.  
 


